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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2024-M-052 

Subject: Temagami Island Dock 

Agenda Date: March 14, 2024 

Attachments: N/A 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby 
receive report 24-M-052 from the Municipal Clerk for information purposes. 

 
INFORMATION 

 
I spoke to a past Councilor that we thought may have some background knowledge on the dock and who 
is responsible for the care and maintenance of the dock.  
 

The Temagami Community Foundation did the fundraising for the dock and had Russ Manderstrom 
build it. The following season it suffered some damage and Russ fixed it as a sort of warranty 
gesture. 
  
At the time of building the dock, the OldGrowth committee which included TCF as the lead, Friends 
of Temagami, the Municipality (Lorie Hunter), TLA, TFN and other groups were all working to 
develop the trails on the island and in White Bear. Friends of Temagami did the maps and Kiosk, 
TCF fundraiser, TLA supplied some labor and the Municipality agreed to accept the dock and cover 
it with the Municipalities insurance. Similar to a road, it gets built then handed over provided it is 
done within standards. The Old Growth committee dissolved over time. And I’m no longer involved 
with TCF (I was the ED) at the time. 
  
This question comes up from time to time when the dock needs repair or protection in the fall for 
freeze up. To my knowledge various people have helped out just to make sure the dock is useable. I 
think the town may have done some work on it in the past.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
     

 
Rhonda Smith    


